

UMLAZI KWAZULU-NATAL

PO Box 12363 Jacobs 4026 Durban

Tel: 031 907 7111

NOTICE TO STUDENTS AND STAFF REGARDING SECOND SEMESTER REGISTRATION.

Kindly be advised that the Executive Management Committee at its Special meeting held on Thursday, 31 July 2025, approved the following matters to assist students with their second semester registration:

- 1. Students who are left with two or less modules to complete their qualifications are permitted to register provided they pay Minimum Initial Payment for registration and sign Acknowledgement of Debt form from the Fees Office.
- 2. Students who applied for NSFAS through the TVET window to be included in the selection process for funding through the SRC Trust Fund and may be funded for tuition only provided they meet the funding requirements.
- 3. Annual NSFAS approved students requiring accommodation for second semester will be accommodated in the internal residences provided there is still space and must sign an acknowledgement of residence debt from Financial Aid Office.
- 4. The Amnesty Days will be from Wednesday,06 August 2025 to 08 August 2025 to enable all students to finalise their second semester registration. No further amnest day will be granted by management.

Mr Z. Gqamane

Acting Registral 31 July 2025